
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF HARRIS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission for the City of 
Harris, Chisago County, Minnesota will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, November 10, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers 
at City Hall located at 43970 Ginger Ave on the following matters: 

1. An accessory structure or building shall only be 
constructed on a lot prior to principal structure 
with an interim use permit and an additional 
stipulation.  

2. Also, the fence ordinance will be discussed to 
change the maximum height from five feet to six 
feet except in front yard.  

The City Council may vote adopt the above proposed ordinances 
at the meeting on November 14th at 7pm.  

Additional information is available from the city office during normal 
business hours. The public is invited to comment during the 
hearing or provide written comments at or prior to the hearing. All 
persons desiring to be heard with reference to the proposal will be 
heard at this meeting. 

 
Shannon Geier 
City Clerk 
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